
MSCHOA piracy routing information bulletin during SW Monsoon season  

The Maritime Security Centre Horn of Africa (MSCHOA) has posted the following 

routing information bulletin on the ‘Alerts' page of its website. 

 Weather routing during the SW Monsoon for the East Coast of Somalia. 

The information bulletin outlines anti-piracy routing considerations that owners, 

operators and masters should be aware of when transiting the area during the South 

West Monsoon. 

Note: MSCHOA has not withdrawn its current advice to route to the east of 60 East. 

Owners, operators and masters wishing to take advantage of the protection offered by 

the SW Monsoon should be aware that following this route will result in vessels 

entering at least one of the Joint War Committee (JWC) Listed Areas. 

Before choosing this option, owners and operators should liaise with their insurance 

underwriters to ensure that they have suitable cover in place.  

For more information please contact the loss prevention department. 

 

http://www.mschoa.eu/

